
Thursday, February 22, 2024

Upcoming Events

February
23 Interims Sent Home
23 Yearbook Sale Ends
27 5th Grade Camp Parent Meeting - 6:00 pm

March
4 PD Waiver Day - No School
5-8 Right to Read Week
5-7 Spring Pictures
7 Grade 3 Biography Night - 6:00 pm
9 Kindergarten Registration at LES 9am - 11am
11 Board Meeting at LES 6:30 pm
12 PTO Meeting at LES - 6:30 pm
14 4th Grade Girls Night Out at LES - 6:00 - 8:00
14 Upstander Classroom Meetings
20 End of the Grading Period
21 2nd and 7 Program - Grade 3
21/22 Celebrate Success - Inflatables
25-29 Spring Break - No School

5th Grade Camp Parent Meeting
A Camp Muskingum Representative will be at LES
on Tuesday, February 27th at 6:00 pm to share
details about fifth grade camp. Camp will be the
week of April 29th this year.

OST Testing Dates - Grades 3 - 5
Grades 3 - 5 ELA Part 1 - Wednesday, April 10th
Grades 3 - 5 ELA Part 2 - Thursday, April 11th

Grades 3 - 5 Math Part 1 - Tuesday, April 16th
Grades 3 - 5 Math Part 2 - Wednesday, April 17th

Grade 5 Science Part 1 - Monday, April 22th
Grade 5 Science Part 2 - Tuesday, April 23rd

Help us JAM our CARE Team Pantry!
Peanut Butter & Jelly Collection Drive
Collecting new, plastic-only peanut butter and jelly
containers. We will be collecting March 11 through
March 15. The Louisville City Schools' CARE
Teams are holding this collection drive to help
support our Weekend Backpack program.

Louisville Elementary Fundraiser
The Louisville Elementary Fundraiser was a huge success. We
truly appreciate everyone/s support with this fundraiser. This
fundraiser will allow us to provide more things for our students
and staff. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Top Sellers!!!
First Place - Liam McGee - Mrs. Schwingle's class - 225 points
Second Place - Logan Rich - Mrs. Allison's class - 223 points
Third Place - Owen Mihelic - Mrs. Bolgiano's class - 165 points

Right to Read Week at LES
Right to Read Week will take place March 5th-8th. Our theme
this year is “The Masked Reader.” Students will have fun
listening to stories from our masked readers who will be revealed
on Friday! We hope you join us in celebrating our week of fun
and love of learning!

Tuesday, March 5th - Unmask Your Favorite Color
We invite students to wear their favorite color to school.

Wednesday, March 6th - Unmask your Favorite Stuffie
We invite students to bring their favorite stuffed animal to school
to be their reading pal!

Thursday, March 7th - Unmask Your Inner Athlete
We invite students to wear athletic wear or their favorite jersey to
school.

Friday, March 8th - The Masked Reader - Students will find out
who the masked readers were at lunchtime. Students are invited
to bring a gently used book to school for the annual book swap.

YEARBOOKS - Last Day to Order is Friday, Feb. 23rd
$18.00 per yearbook
To order online, please follow these steps:
Step 1: Visit www.jostensyearbooks.com
Step 2: Click order yearbook – Here you will enter in Louisville
Elementary School, Louisville Ohio – select our school (you will
use this even if your child attends North Nim)
Step 3: Click buy yearbook for $18.
Step 4: Please make sure to fill in your students first and last
name, current grade, and homeroom teacher.
Step 5: Buy a yearbook for $18.00 by filling in payment
information. All yearbooks will be sent to the school and passed
out at the end of the year.

All sales will be done online this year. Please do not send in
any orders to the school. If you have any questions please
contact Jill Curry, Yearbook Coordinator, at
jcurry927@gmail.com.

mailto:jcurry927@gmail.com


April
1 Teacher Exchange Day - No School
3 Report Cards Go Home
9-11 Grade 2 CogAT Testing
9 PTO Meeting at LES 6:30 pm
15 Board Meeting at Board Office 6:30 pm
18 STEM at the Stadium
25 Upstander Classroom Meetings
26 LES Relay Walk
26 Grade 2 from NN - Visits LES
29 2nd and 7 Celebration (Grade 3)
29 Week of Fifth Grade Camp

May
3 Interim Grades Sent Home
6 Grade 3 Olympic Day
7 Grade 4 Olympic Day
8 Grade 5 Olympic Day
9&10 Olympic Rain Days
13 Grade 1 Olympic Day
14 PTO Meeting @ LES 6:30
14 Gr. 5 Science Fair Night 6:00 - 7:00
15 Grade 2 Olympic Day
16 Grade 4 Metzger Park
16 Upstander Classroom Meetings
17 Grade 3 Field Trip - Akron Zoo
20 Grade 2 Metzger Park
21 Grade 3 Metzger Park
22 Grade 1 Metzger Park
27 Memorial Day - No School
29 Grade 5 Awards Assembly 9:00
30 Grade 5 Farewell Party (NC Skate Center)
30 Celebrate Success Assembly
30 Last Day of School
30 Report Cards Sent Home

Outdoor Recess Continues
It is that time to remember to send your child to
school with a warm coat, hats, gloves, and boots
when appropriate. When the wind chill is around 20
degrees or higher at 11:00, our students will have
outdoor recess. All children are expected to go to
recess, unless they have a medical reason that is
preventing them from going outdoors.

CARE TEAM CORNER
We know the winter months can be difficult. If you
need help or resource referrals please contact
Rhonda McQuilkin - Family Support Specialist
330-875-1177. You can also scan the QR code for
resources and Crisis contact information.

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration for the 2024-25 school year is now
open!

To register, go to louisvillecityschools.org/enroll/new-student-hub,
or you can join us at our Kindergarten Registration Fair on
Saturday, March 9 from 9:00-11:00 a.m. at Louisville Elementary.

This event is designed to welcome all incoming kindergarteners
attending both buildings- Louisville Elementary and North Nim
Elementary. Even though this event is not mandatory, it is an
opportunity to meet with our secretaries to ensure all online
paperwork is complete and receive one-on-one, in-person
assistance with registration.

To add an extra special welcome for our future Leopards, we'll
have take-home items, community partners sharing information,
and LCSD staff ready to greet your family. We hope you’ll join us
for this fun morning as we celebrate the Louisville Class of 2037!

5th Grade Shout Out Orders - Last Day is Tomorrow!
Do you have a child in 5th Grade? Would you like to wish them
a special “Shout Out” as they move on to Middle School? You
can purchase a Shout Out for $3.00. Your message can say
whatever you want.
(20 WORD LIMIT ONLY)
Please make sure to print clearly what you would like to say and
please make sure your child’s name and teacher is on the shout
out. Include this information in an envelope with your $3 and
send it into the school, please mark it as a yearbook shout out. If
you have any questions, please contact Jill Curry at (330)
324-3632 or email jcurry927@gmail.com.
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